
From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 10:45 PM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Re: Foia

[You don't often get email from katiegausselin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Let’s try this,

Electronically send the emails from 10-1-23 thru 11-1-23.

Katie sues

Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 11, 2024, at 3:54 PM, Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org> wrote:
>
> ﻿Hello Ms. Sues,
> Please see attached.
> Thank you,
>
> Julie Stearns
> Summit Hill School District 161
> 20100 South Spruce Drive
> Frankfort, IL. 60423
> (815)469-9103
> (779)279-7453
>
> The pages accompanying this e-mail originate from the school district of Summit Hill School District 161 and
may be confidential and/or privileged information. It is prohibited for anyone else to disclose, copy, distribute or
use the contents of this message if you are not the intended recipient. The contents may not be copied or
distributed without this disclaimer. It is believed that this email and any files are free of any virus or other defect.
However, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free. No responsibility is accepted by
Summit Hill School District 161 for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. If you received this
message in error, please delete the message and advise the sender by reply e-mail or at 815.469.9103. All
personal messages express views solely of the sender, which are not to be attributed to Summit Hill School
District 161.
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>
> Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 4:29 PM
> To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
> Subject: Re: Foia
>

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


> Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department
>
>
> Julie please narrow again
> 9-1-23 to 10-1-23
> Please send electronically
> Thank you so much.
>
> Katie sues
> Sent from my iPhone
>
>> On Mar 1, 2024, at 4:24 PM, Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org> wrote:
>>
>> ﻿Hello Ms. Sues,
>> Please see attached.
>> Thank you,
>>
>> Julie Stearns
>> Director of Business Services
>> Summit Hill School District 161
>> 20100 South Spruce Drive
>> Frankfort, IL. 60423
>> (815)469-9103
>> (779)279-7453
>>
>> The pages accompanying this e-mail originate from the school district of Summit Hill School District 161
and may be confidential and/or privileged information. It is prohibited for anyone else to disclose, copy,
distribute or use the contents of this message if you are not the intended recipient. The contents may not be
copied or distributed without this disclaimer. It is believed that this email and any files are free of any virus or
other defect. However, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free. No responsibility is
accepted by Summit Hill School District 161 for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. If you
received this message in error, please delete the message and advise the sender by reply e-mail or at
815.469.9103. All personal messages express views solely of the sender, which are not to be attributed to
Summit Hill School District 161.
>>
>> -----Original Message-----
>> From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>
>> Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 6:35 PM
>> To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
>> Subject: Re: Foia
>>
>> [You don't often get email from katiegausselin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
>>
>> Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department
>>
>>

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


>> I will narrow it down from September 1st 2023-November 1st 2023. Please send this electronically.
>>
>> Katie sues
>>
>> Sent from my iPhone
>>
>>>> On Feb 23, 2024, at 4:20 PM, Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org> wrote:
>>>
>>> ﻿Hello Ms. Sues,
>>> Please see attached.
>>> Thank you,
>>>
>>> Julie Stearns, CPA
>>> Director of Business Services, CSBO
>>> Summit Hill School District 161
>>> 20100 South Spruce Drive
>>> Frankfort, IL. 60423
>>> (815)469-9103
>>> (779)279-7453
>>>
>>> The pages accompanying this e-mail originate from the school district of Summit Hill School District 161
and may be confidential and/or privileged information. It is prohibited for anyone else to disclose, copy,
distribute or use the contents of this message if you are not the intended recipient. The contents may not be
copied or distributed without this disclaimer. It is believed that this email and any files are free of any virus or
other defect. However, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free. No responsibility is
accepted by Summit Hill School District 161 for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. If you
received this message in error, please delete the message and advise the sender by reply e-mail or at
815.469.9103. All personal messages express views solely of the sender, which are not to be attributed to
Summit Hill School District 161.
>>>
>>> -----Original Message-----
>>> From: katie gausselin <katiegausselin@gmail.com>
>>> Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 12:33 AM
>>> To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>
>>> Subject: Foia
>>>
>>> [You don't often get email from katiegausselin@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
>>>
>>> Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department
>>>
>>>
>>> Good evening Julie Stearns,
>>>
>>>
>>> Please furnish me all emails from September 2023-February 7th 2024 sent to Dr McDermott and the board
of education in favor of the closure of Arbury and Frankfort square schools, and moving pre-k to mary Drew.
>>>

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


>>> Please send this electronically
>>>
>>> Thank you
>>>
>>> Katie sues


